

CLINIC NEWSLETTER

- Several long-term Clinic providers retired this year. We thank these dedicated community members for their many years of service.
- During fall 2023, the DCFC shifted to a "walk-in" model of services. The Clinic followed this model for nearly 18 years prior to the COVID-19 Pandemic and continues to follow a walk-in model into 2024.
- DCFC now accepts donations through the smartphone app, Venmo.
 Simply search for @DecorahCommunity-FreeClinic and make your contribution today!
- Social media engagement helps us spread the word about the Clinic, share important updates, and reach potential volunteers. Follow us on Facebook and check out our updated website:
 www.decorahfreeclinic.com

WE'RE HIRING:

Paid position for a permanent, part-time **Clinic Coordinator**. Candidates should hold LPN/RN license and be able to attend Clinic Nights 2x monthly on Thursdays. Other duties can be performed on a flexible schedule.

UPCOMING CLINIC DATES:

February 8 and 22

March 14 and 21

April 11 and 25

May 9 and 23

June 13 and 27

Located at the
First United
Methodist Church

patient registration begins at 5:30 PM

